
December 2022 Newsletter 

Fall activities are over and winter activities are being scheduled. Remember that 

there may be a few members hunting on club grounds so be respectful if using 

the club facilities, scheduling events, or working independently. 

The Columbiana County Federation Dinner tickets are now available.  The dinner 

is Saturday, February 4th.  Tickets are $30 and can be purchased from Jay Mitchell. 

The Federation is actively involved in promoting outdoor activities and 

preservation of our natural resources.  Show your support by attending meetings 

when you are able.  There is no Federation meeting in December. 

Indoor Archery Shoots will begin on Wednesday, January 4th at 6:00 pm. Contact 

Gary Day (330-853-9941) or Dave Barto (330-301-3559) for more information.  

A few tickets for Gun Raffle #11 are still available. 1st Prize is a Taurus Judge, .45 Long 

Colt/.410 with Leather Holster.  2nd Prize is a Sig Sauer P365 Kit, 9mm FDE with 3 

Magazines & Holster. Contact Marty Kerr (330-610-5833) for tickets. Tickets are 

$10 and draws when the last ticket is sold.  A Venmo account address is available 

upon request. All Federal, State & local laws apply. Prizes need to be picked up at 

Expert Outfitters Gun Shop and transfer fees are the responsibility of the winner.   

The Lake Committee chairman, Jay Mitchell reported that there will be 3 catfish 

tournaments this coming summer and possibly separate tournaments for the kids.    

Fall Turkey Shoots finished on November 17th.  Attendance was good with around 

30 shooters each week.  Thanks to all who helped and participated.  Spring Turkey 

Shoots will begin on Thursday, March 30th.   Contact Dusty Knight for more info. 

(330-853-9295) 

The Indoor .22 Shoots will begin on Friday, January 20th at 7:00 pm.  Contact 

Steve Cresanto (330-716-6392) for more info.   

Congratulations to new member, Brad McGovern who was voted in at Monday’s 

meeting. 

Under Old Business, work on the indoors continues.  A few more lights need 

installed as well as fans and some painting needs finished.  Ideas for kitchen 

design are welcome.  The roofing project will be continued in the spring.  Tom & 

Rob have finished work on the indoor range.    



The revised constitution and amendments had the final reading and was voted on 

and approved.  Several changes were made and will be acted on for the next 

several months.  

Under New Business, club hats are available for $12.  See Jolane to purchase 

them. 

Please keep up with the club news by reading this newsletter and checking out 

the following: our website (www.epsportsmensclub.org) or Facebook 

(www.facebook.com/epsportsmensclub).  

Don't forget to send us your successful hunting or fishing pictures for the "Trophy 

Page." We'll share them in our gallery. E-mail them to: 

epsportsmensclub@gmail.com  

Our next meeting will be Monday, January 2 at 7:00 pm.  Note the time change. 
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